
Volunteers Thank You  

 

It was great to see so many of our volunteers 
joining the parish team for our annual 
Volunteer Thank You Dinner last Thursday. 

 

We would also like to offer our thanks to all 
other Volunteers in our parish community 
who couldn’t attend the dinner. 

 

As 2023 draws to a close I ask you to reflect 
on all the things you have done for others and 
our Parish. Volunteers like you use their time 
and talents to make the world and their 
communities a better place. Your individual 
efforts no matter how small make our 
communities better, smarter, livelier, happier 
and wiser and make so many things possible 
around our parish community. 

 

Being a volunteer is a demanding task, so 
thank you for contributing so much of your 
time, energy and efforts to it. Unity of passion 
and compassion is a rare gift, but a gift that 
shines in each of you. You are a true gift and a 
force of benevolence when it comes to 
helping others. Thank you for being an 
inspiration to others and may the good you 
have done be returned to you a hundredfold. 
Your participation and contribution prove 
that you have a big heart and demonstrates 
your love for others.  

 

Every day we are grateful to God for 
providing us with the best volunteers in town, 
which is you. You truly are a divine blessing, 
so thank you very much. 

 

As a parish community we look forward to 
your continued support in 2024 and wish you 
all the best for the Christmas season and the 
year ahead. 

 

Hornsby Cathedral Parish Team and Finance 

Committee. 


